
 

June Sign Language Newsletter 

Dear Parents, 

Summer is here and I am excited for all of the fun activities that we 

will be participating in!  Each month during the school year we will 

focus on a different theme.  During the month of June, we will be 

learning different colors and different words relate to summer.  We 

will also will learn new songs and stories. Students will continue to use 

expression and hand movement to practice sign language. Here are 

a few sign language words below we will be learning: 

 

Sincerely, 

Ms. Julia 

 

  


